From: Richard Cameron <rcameron@I|miadvisors.com>

Date: Thursday, March 29, 2018 at 4:22 PM

To: Towanda Bryant <Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov>

Cc: Paul Blais <Paul.Blais@fcc.gov>, Anthony Asongwed <Anthony.Asongwed@fcc.gov>
Subject: Re: Intelsat SES-MOD-20180220-00148

Hi, Anthony,

Thank you for your call just now. As mentioned, the Astronics Aerosat HR6400
has been previously represented in FCC license applications as having a 0.24m
diameter.

Please see attached licenses, Call Sign E140087 [SES-LIC-20140902-00688] and
Call Sign E120106 [SES-MFS-20171220-01351]. The HR6400 antenna appears in
Section E in each case.

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information.

Best regards,
--Rich C.



